
May 28, 2019

Dear Valued Patient,

Great news! Dr. Gregory Pohl is pleased to announce Buttermilk Family and Cosmetic Dentistry’s 

move to a new location! Our new office will be conveniently located at 620 Buttermilk Pike, Crescent 

Springs, KY, only 528 yards from our current location.

With this exciting growth, however, comes temporary growing pains; our new office is not immedi-

ately available for move-in just yet! Over the next four months you will see construction at our new 

location. Until our new space is ready, we will be operating out of a state-of-the-art mobile dental 

unit onsite of our new location, as pictured below. There will be no interruption in your care.

Effective Monday, July 1st our team will continue to provide the exceptional dental care you’ve come 

to expect inside the temporary mobile dental unit at 

our brand-new office location at 620 Buttermilk Pike. 

We understand that change is not always easy, but 

we are excited to welcome you to our new location 

and are always available to answer any questions you 

may have. Please feel free to call us at 859-344-9222! 

Our team is committed to providing you with an 

excellent dental experience in a comfortable environ-

ment, and we thank you for your continued support 

during this exciting transition period!

Sincerely,

Dr. Gregory Pohl and the team at Buttermilk Family 

and Cosmetic Dentistry

Ph: 859-344-9222  |  Fax: 859-344-1490  |  2325 Buttermilk Crossing  |  Crescent Springs, KY 41017  |  www.ButtermilkDentistry.com
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